
The Residents of Grenfell Tower are United for the Common 

Cause of Demanding Improvements in our Living Standards 
and Fair Treatment 

We want a fair and just resolution for the catastrophic power surges 

of May 2013. If we do not fight now, we will lose our dignity as 

residents. 

Attend the meeting on Thursday 15th August at 6:30pm at the EMB 

office to bring the matter to the forefront of their attention. The 
power surges resulted in 60+ residents losing their appliances. The 

EMB/TMO/COUNClL insurer refused any liability and the TMO want 

to give us a handout of £200 for affected residents. This is NOT 
sufficient compensation by any means! This is an insult to us. 

94 residents have already signed a petition displaying their anger 
and we need to make a stand on the unjust handling of the issue 
at the meeting. 

In relation to the Grenfell Tower Regeneration Project, they have 

been playing delaying tactics for over a year. This is while they 

continue to build the school and leisure centre and have turned 
our living environment into a wholly inconvenient building site. 

We demand answers from our Area Manager Ms Siobhan Rumble 
and Estate Officer Ms Jan Jones, who gave us false promises which 

have not been realised. We do not need another consultation, we 
want tangible work commencing NOW. We want work to begin on 

the windows, cladding, heating and hot water and our new 
kitchens NOW. We want the truth and an end to the delaying 

tactics on the GTRP. 

From Tunde of Grenfell Tower Leaseholder’s Association and Eddie 
from Grenfell Action Group and Please be there with one voice and 

this is our strength at EMB office. Don’t allow anyone to divide us 
then rule. 
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